
MERTON PARISH COUNCIL
                                    Chairman: Louise Hyde     Vice Chairman: Stephen Mouser      

                   

Due to the increased risk around covid,  it is with
sadness that the Merton Parish Council Meeting
scheduled for Tuesday 4th January 2022 has been

cancelled.

The next scheduled ordinary meeting is due to be
held on Tuesday 8th March.

Wishing everyone a happy, healthy and safe
Christmas and New Year.

  
Claire Prentice                                                                                                 
Clerk to the council                                                                                                           Date: Tuesday 28th December 2021
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